The shed in the back right corner of the property at 25 Kineo Street will be demolished and removed
after the permit is received from the city before the 25™ of June. The work is expected to start on June
17 and be done at the end of the week, if not sooner. This is written notice as required by the city.

Dear Neighbor,

Please sign this for me Steven Pardi as | am seeking the permit and will be taking the shed down and
disposing of it.  Thank You Steven Pardi

The shed is 10ft.x12ft. and abuts your property. A picture is attached.
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